
Some villages in the north of the patch like Huntingfield, Chediston, Walpole and
Cookley border Halesworth. Some residents from those villages do youth activities in
Halesworth. Over the summer of 2022, there was youth research happening in
Halesworth to find out what young people want for the future in the town. This will
impact young people living in the villages near to Halesworth so we thought it would
be good to let you know! Some key points included wanting a youth drop-in in
addition to the Apollo Youth Club and making improvements to the skatepark and
Town Park. This is currently being actioned by local organisations in Halesworth! 
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A new teen shelter has been built in Yoxford for local
young people to use. The Framlingham, Wickham Market
and villages Community Partnership has funded this after
young people raised the need. To find out more, please go
to our Youth Voice Local News page on the East Suffolk
Council website. 

Please continue to share your opinions and
solutions with Youth Voice! Your voice is
really important and we want to listen to it!

Whatever it is; a specific issue at a certain
part of your town or village or a general
theme or idea, we want to hear it! 

YOUTH TAKE OVER DAY 2022
On 25th November 2022, East Suffolk Council Communities Team ran the
annual Youth Take Over Day. 7 schools from across the district participated in
Youth Take Over Day. The challenge for the young people was to put
together a big idea around the environment and climate change that they
could deliver in their local community to meet the vision of the world in 2070.
A judging panel heard presentations and ideas from each school and
decided the winner. 

The winners of the challenge was
Benjamin Britten High School, with SET
Beccles and Felixstowe School also
featuring in the top 3. The day had
great ideas, presentations from
University of East Anglia and East
Suffolk Council and even a letter from
Sir David Attenborough!

East Suffolk Council are now
supporting schools on how best they
can deliver their ideas.

YOUTH FACILITIES IN THE
NORTH OF THE  PATCH

The Framlingham, Wickham Market and villages Community Partnership
has allocated an additional £2,800 to youth provision in Wickham Market.
This has now moved to the primary school and this enables better
facilities and extended hours for young people to enjoy in the local area.  
To find out more, please go to our Youth Voice Local News page on the
East Suffolk Council website. 

YOUTH FACILITIES IN WICKHAM MARKET


